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Attendance News
Whole school attendance, a disappointing 
96.88%. 
5th place - Class 6G - 97% 
4th place - Classes 4B and 6D - 97.33% 
3rd place - Classes 4E and 6C - 97.67% 
2nd place - Class 5J - 98.67% 
1st place - Classes 3J and 5S - 99.33% 
Brilliant from both classes. You’re making a habit of this 
3J!

Bikeability
Starting Monday for Year 6, it is cycling 
proficiency for the 21st century, designed to 
give the next generation the skills and 
confidence to ride their bikes on today's 
roads.  Those Year 6 who were not 
successful in gaining a place will be taking 
part in a workshop with Halfords at a later 
date. 

                        Have a super weekend, Mr R. 

Welcome back after the half term holiday and welcome to 
the mad roller coaster that is the last half term.  A very 
busy half term which we know will fly by.  A key factor of 
this half term is transition, preparing the children to move 
from one year group to another as well as welcoming a 
new year group and saying goodbye to another.  This 
weeks newsletter is jam packed with event news. 

E-safety assembly (Years 5 and 6)
This coming Tuesday morning at 9.15, parents of the 
above year groups are welcome to attend an information 
sharing assembly. 

Transition news
The Birmingham schools transition day is Wednesday 1st 
July 2015.  This is when Year 6 spend the day at their new 
schools with the odd exception.  
We will hold our internal transition day on the same day.  
This means our children will spend time with their new 
class teachers.  I will be sending out a letter that evening 
confirming new classes etc. as usual we will live tweet the 
news as the children receive it. 
Children attending Lyndon School this year, please go 
directly to the school on your shadow day. 

Summer Fayre
Saturday 27th June, 12 -3. Look out for letters on the 
next three Mondays informing you about collections.  In 
return for your fabulous donations, the next three Fridays 
will be non-uniform days for everyone. 

Sports Day 
As usual you are all very welcome to our sports day, this 
year we are aiming for Monday 6th July with Monday 13th 
July as a backup in case of bad weather.  Years 5 and 6 
will be in the morning and Years 3 and 4 in the afternoon. 

Parent Consultation Evening
The final consultation will take place on Tuesday 7th July 
from 4 - 6.  This is an non appointment evening, it will 
allow you to come in and see what the children have 
completed over the last year and chat to the teacher if you 
need to.  School reports are planned to go out the day 
before. 

Year 6 Performance 
This will take place on the evening of 15th July from 7.00.  
More news to follow.. 

Sports News
Boys football.  Sadly two opposing teams didn't turn up 
yesterday, meaning two forfeited games both awarding 
4-0 victories to us, leaving us at the top of the league, 7 
points clear. 
Girls football - Good luck to those girls representing us 
tomorrow at the indoor futsal competition. 
Netball.  Good luck to the team for the game on Monday. 
Football trials for boys in years 3 and 4 on Monday lunch. 
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